
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 

Superior Court, County of Ventura 
NOTICE 

October 6, 2022 
 

Change in Remote 
Appearances – Courtroom J6   

 
Effective November 1, 2022, remote appearances in 
Courtroom J6 will be conducted exclusively through the 
Zoom platform.   
 
Appearances for matters scheduled Tuesday through Friday 
may be made through Zoom, unless otherwise ordered by 
the court. 
 
Meeting information for Courtroom J6 and instructions on 
how to log into Zoom can be found on the court website 
located at www.ventura.courts.ca.gov under 
Divisions/Probate.  
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